
 

 

 
COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC PERSONNEL 
 

April 24, 2017 

 

To:  Dylan Rodriguez 
Riverside Division Academic Senate 

    
From:  John Heraty, Chair  

Committee on Academic Personnel 
   
Re: Department Name Change Proposals 
 
At its April 24th meeting, the Committee on Academic Personnel reviewed the proposals 
for departmental name changes in CNAS and CHASS. CAP agrees with the rational found 
in each of the proposals. Finding no CAP specific issues, the Committee voted +9-0-0 in 
favor of the proposed name changes listed below with no further recommendations.   
 
1) Department of Cell Biology and Neuroscience to the Department of Molecular, Cell and 
Systems Biology 
 
2) Department of Biology to the Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal 
Biology 
 
3) Department of Plant Pathology and Microbiology to the Department of Microbiology 
and Plant Pathology 
 
4) Department of Comparative Literature and Foreign Languages to the Department of 
Comparative Literature and Languages 


